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David and Adrienne,

Good morning,

Brown, Tyrone (NSD) <Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov>

Tuesday, December 08, 2015 12:05 PM

David Krech; Adrienne McNeil

Request removal of matter listed in EB 2015-34 from streamline

Accepted for Filing PN

Member agencies comprising Team Telecom need more time to consider the application identified in your letter dated
November 27, 2015, reference number EB 2015-32. Specifically, we need to confirm the companyis now 100% U.S.

person owned.

May we please request that the below listed matter be removed from streamline:

ITC-MOD-20151111-00259
Birch Telecom, Inc.

Thank you in advance.

Tyrone Brown

Attorney

Foreign Investment Review Staff
U.S. Department of Justice

(202) 233-0708



